In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-458/86-02

Gulf States Utilities

ATTN: William J. Cahill, Jr.
Senior Vice President
River Bend Nuclear Group

P. 0. Box 2951

Beaumont, Texas 77704

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters of March 17, 1986, and April 22, 1986, which
were in response to our letters and Notices of Violation dated February 14,
1986, and April 10, 1986. We have reviewed your replies and have no questions
at this time. We will review the implementation of corrective actions during a
future inspection.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
J. E. Gagliardo

J. E. Gagliardo, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch

g

Gulf States Utilities

ATTN: J. E. Booker, Manager-
Engineering, Nuclear
Fuels & Licensing

P. 0. Box 2951

Beaumont, Texas 77704

Louisiana State University,
Government Documents Department

Louisiana Radiation Contro ogram Director

bcec: (see next page)
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